**April 28, 2021** 

## **IMPORTANT INFORMATION**

ATTENTION: CUPE 116 SCHOLAR'S CATERING MEMBERS

The Union is in receipt of the communication that was sent out by your Department late yesterday afternoon regarding their decision to close Scholar's Catering indefinitely. We are actively working to obtain more information regarding the impact of this change, and will be meeting with the University the week of May 3.

The Union is here to support our members however we can, and will ensure that the Collective Agreement continues to be respected and followed.

We will provide a further update as soon as we possibly can. In the meantime, please contact the Union office by phone or email if you have any questions or concerns you wish to discuss.

## **CUPE 116 Office Contact Information**

**Telephone:** 604-827-1705

Email: <a href="mailto:cupe116@cupe116.com">cupe116@cupe116.com</a>

In solidarity,

**CUPE** 116